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17th May 2022 
 
Parents and Carers 
of Y11 Students 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to update and inform you of the arrangements for the Year 11 Prom. This 
year’s Prom will be held on Thursday 30th June 2022 at the Weston Hall Hotel, Mill Lane, Bulkington, 
CV12 9RU. Arrival should be from 6pm, to be inside the venue for 7pm with the Prom finishing for 11pm.   
 
The Prom is a privilege that we would like as many Year 11 students as possible to partake in. In order for 
the students to have received their invite, which have now all be given out, they met strict criteria linking to 
behaviour, attendance and intervention participation. (Students need to still be aware that SLT are still able 
to revoke an invite should these criteria deteriorate over the coming weeks). 
 
The Prom Committee have been meeting regularly, gathering student voice and working very hard to make 
this evening such a special conclusion to their time at The Queen Elizabeth Academy. We also hope that it 
will be an amazing way to celebrate all the hard work students have put in to achieve as well as they can 
with their current GCSE exams.  
 
The final cost of the Prom is £30, most students have already paid a £15 deposit. The remaining balance 
needs to be paid no later than Thursday 9th June. This can be paid through Parent Pay (either the 
remaining outstanding balance or the full £30 due for your child).  
 
If you would like to discuss this further, please contact one of us at school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr J Saye      
Head of Year 11 
The Queen Elizabeth Academy   
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